CORRESPONDENCE

8/24/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 04859-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 5:44 PM

To: ‘mdwlongspur@yahoo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: A Solar Choice is utility stability - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Mr. Wigder.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: mdwlongspur@everyactioncustom.com <mdwlongspur@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 4:52 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: A Solar Choice is utility stability - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

I am in support of continued net metering in FL. In times like these of uncertainty, what Floridians need is more methods
of energy production; which include solar power.

If we look at other countries, solar, wind, nuclear, and natural gas provide a multi-modal solution to energy production
and in the USA we should follow that example, and ultimately we will be the leader.

Transition to a cleaner energy source cannot happen overnight. Most people are aware of this. But Florida has the
opportunity to be and is one of the leaders of solar energy production and it should continue to do so. As others have
said, energy security is economic security for millions of Floridians. Thank you for your service.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Marc Wigder

Boca Raton, FL 33496
mdwlongspur@yahoo.com





